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Dear Editor 

Thank you for your email dated 24 December 2016 and the reviewer’s report. 

Also I would like to thank you for the summary provided in your letter about 

the changes needed and the submission steps and documents required by the 

journal.  To facilitate the review process, all changes made are in blue colour 

and underlined (track changes). Below I have addressed in a point-by-point 

format the points raised by the reviewer and the Editor. 

 

Reviewer’s comments 

We would like to thank the reviewer for his/her valuable comments that 

helped in improving the manuscript.  

- The point raised by the reviewer has been considered and added to the 

limitations of the article. 

- The “Pearson” method was used and the sentence has been amended. 

- The suggestion of the reviewer regarding the interpretation of Cohen 

coefficient has been added. 

- The statistical analysis numbers have been omitted from the discussion as 

suggested. 

 

Editor’s comments on the manuscript 



All changes suggested by the Editor have been addressed and completed. The 

whole manuscript including the citations and references has been reviewed to 

match the requirements of the journal.  

 

Editor’s letter 

The 9 steps stated by the Editor in his letter have been addressed as requested. 

The submission needed (NO. 1 to 10) have been submitted with the amended 

manuscript. 

I trust that the amended version will be found acceptable by the Editor. I look 

forward to hearing from you. 

Best regards, 

 

Professor Samy A Azer 

MD, PhD(USyd), FACG, MPH (UNSW), MEd (UNSW)   

Professor of Medical Education 

Azer2000@optusnet.com.au 

  


